
Salt Lake City Engineering is
partnering with Roadway Asset
Services (RAS) to conduct a pilot
curb and gutter survey in the
Avenues. The information we
collect will guide future repairs
in the neighborhood. The survey
team will be working on bikes
first surveying east–west roads,
then north–south roads to move
quickly through the entire area.

No on-street parking will be
allowed during the survey.
Vehicles will not be towed.
Streets must remain clear of
vehicles so the survey team can
collect accurate data. No
construction is associated with
this project. Your cooperation
will help us better understand
where repairs are needed.

Thank you for your support!

AVENUES CURB & GUTTER SURVEY
IMPACTS TO ON-STREET PARKING

Project Details

Week of October 13  2025 8 a.m. to 4 p.m.th

North-South Streets

East-West Streets

Megan Yenish: 801-535-6150 Megan.Yenish@slc.gov

Questions?
Rafael Rivera: 407-701-6397 RRivera@RoadwayAssetServices.com


